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To: licensing
Subject: Item #13 1923 Monroe St - One and Only
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 5:19:45 PM

​Committee Members,

I cannot attend your meeting, but I wanted to inform you of my support for the liquor license application
for 1923 Monroe St.

The business owners met with the Vilas Neighborhood Association and the Dudgeon-Monroe
Neighborhood Association.  Both NAs were very positive in their response.

I encourage you to grant this license.

Thank you.

---
Tag Evers
DISTRICT 13 ALDER 
CITY OF MADISON
(608) 424-2580
district13@cityofmadison.com

Subscribe to my blog at www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/blog
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